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BY COURIER 
 
November 10, 2008 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2008-0187 – Hydro One Networks' 3GIRM 2009 Distribution Rate Application – Application 
and Evidence Filing – Electronic Model 

 
Further to my earlier letter to you, “EB-2008-0187 – Hydro One Networks' 3GIRM 2009 Distribution 
Rate Application – Application and Evidence Filing”, dated November 7, 2008, attached please find 
electronic copies of the evidence for this rate application that was sent via e-mail to Martin Benum 
consistent with OEB’s guidance. This evidence includes: 

• The OEB’s 3GIRM Supplementary Filing Module as completed by Hydro One 

• The table used by Hydro One to derive its requested rate riders #5 and #6. This table is provided 
in place of the 3GIRM Supplementary Filing Module’s worksheets F1.2, F1.3, G4.2 and G4.3 
which were not used by Hydro One.    

Hydro One could not use the OEB Filing Module sheets used to calculate 2009 distribution rates and 
rate schedules in this submission.  Hydro One is in the process of harmonizing the distribution rates of 
its Core Legacy customers with the distribution rates of its 88 Acquired LDC customers.  During the 
2008 to 2010 harmonization period each of the 88 Acquired LDC will still apply specific distribution 
rates. Therefore, similar to 2GIRM for the 2007 distribution rates, Hydro One has developed its own 
model applying the full intent of the OEB Template Model in developing the proposed 2009 distribution 
rates. This is described in Exhibit B1, Tab 2, Schedule 1. The rates and bill impacts are also provided in 
the submission similar to the information included in the OEB Filing Module. These can be found in 
Exhibits B, C, D and E of our submission.  
 



  
   

 
 
 

 
I am also attaching three (3) copies of this information.  It is our intention to post electronic copies of 
this evidence on the Hydro One Networks website for public access.  If you have any questions or would 
like to discuss this further please contact Ruth Greey, Director, Regulatory Affairs at 416 345-6408. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 
 

Attach. 


